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Dear Prospective Sponsors,
The Brooksville Silo Project Inc. is a Florida Domestic Non-Profit Corporation,          (State I.D. N15000007450). It was formed in July of 2015 for the purpose of Community beautification. Its vision is to beautify some of the unsightly areas of The City of Brooksville that are beyond the scope of the City Budget. Once   neglected properties are procured and improved they are then offered to the City of Brooksville as a gift from The Brooksville Silo Project Inc. 
Our first project was the south entry to the City on U.S. Hwy.98. We purchased a rundown tire shop in a dilapidated building that was littered with tires and overgrown. Today that area is a beautiful well lighted park under a huge oak tree, It has a large sign mounted on a Grain Silo to welcome people to our beautiful City.
The Brooksville Silo project is now working in conjunction with The Brooksville Blueberry Festival L.L.C to continue the tradition of a Spring Blueberry Festival in Brooksville as a Fundraising Venue that will benefit The Brooksville Silo Project Inc. and fund future Beautification projects in the years to come.
We invite you to join with us in the development of the festival and the Beautification of Brooksville.
Sincerely,
John Lee
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